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To:        Peru Central School District Community 

 
From:    Thomas Palmer Ed.D:  Superintendent of Schools 

 
Date:     September 18, 2020 

 
Re:        Peru Sports 
 
 
 

Sports are Back! 
 
At Thursday night’s Board Meeting, the Board had voted to support sports for the fall 
season.  They wanted to give as many opportunities they could for students to be active, 
socialize with their friends and compete in a safe environment.   
 
The Board approved the district to participate in Varsity Soccer and Cross Country for boys 
and girls with Clinton County Schools only.  There is also the option to play at the Varsity 
level if they are made available through Section 7: girls’ gymnastics, girls’ swimming, golf, 
tennis and boys’ and girls’ bowling.   
 
For the Junior Varsity and Modified levels of Soccer and Cross Country, there will be 
opportunities within the district to participate in clinics and intramurals so our students will 
have the opportunity to be active and engaged in the sport throughout the fall. 
 
The season will begin on Monday September 28, 2020 and further guidance will be shared 
in the upcoming week.  We are excited for our students and our number one goal is to 
participate in a safe environment.  Without Safety, there will be no sports.  Let’s make it a 
great fall, enjoy and be thankful for the opportunities we have. 


